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01/05/2025  21:51:222025/0902/P OBJNOT Rosalind 

Goodfellow

I have grave concerns about this development due to the direct impact on my property, number 

14 Falkland Road. The first floor extension will greatly reduce the daylight reaching our well-used 

garden and property. It will also restrict our views and feel oppressive.

I do not believe a first floor extension is in keeping with the character of north Leverton Street 

and the conservation area.

I broadly agree with the response of 8 Falkland Road including point 6.

Therefore, I object to this application.

In addition, any changes to walls connected to my property including garden need to make sure 

they don't negatively impact my property including walls.

Lastly, if approval for any works is given I would request hours of noisy operation to be between 

0900-1700 Monday-Friday,1000-1300 on Saturday and none on Sunday and Bank Holiday.

14 Falkland Road

London

NW5 2PT

01/05/2025  15:19:342025/0902/P COMMNT Roger O'sullivan Objection as this is out of character with local area and effects the overlook and privacy of the 

rear of my property as it overlooks the garden effecting privacy sunlight and local trees

1 Falkland Place

Kentish Town

NW5 2PN

NW5 2PN

01/05/2025  14:12:192025/0902/P OBJ Susan I object to the proposed 2-storey rear extension because it will be an overbearing and imposing 

structure on neighboring gardens like ours.  It will obstruct our view of the trees and lush 

vegetation in the surrounding gardens (we’d see a brick wall instead) and create unwanted 

shade in our own garden.  Our decision to purchase our home a few months ago was based 

partly and to no small degree on the sunniness of the garden and our view.  The negative impact 

of the loss of sun and green space would be enormous.

12 Falkland Road
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